
 

 
 
 
 

512 12th Avenue, Suite 400 
Olympia, Washington 98501 
(360) 754-3241  
E-mail: Holly. Dean@qwest.com 
 
Holly Dean 
Manager – Regulatory 
Public Policy 
 
 
 
April 20, 2005  
 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn, 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
  Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive  S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504 
 
 Attention: Deborah Reynolds 
 RE: Docket UT-050589, Basic Contract Number: OMR #1104894 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On April 18, 2005, pursuant to WAC 480-80-142, Qwest Corporation (Qwest) forwarded a copy 
of a forty-eight (48) month special Contract for Metro Optical Ethernet Service. Qwest 
respectfully requested Less Than Required Notice consideration of this contract.   Attached is the 
correct Less Than Required Notice Form seeking permission for this contract to become 
effective on May 11, 2005. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Attachment 

RECEIVED APR 18, 2005 WA. UT. & TRANS. COMM. ORIGINAL UT-050589
SUB 04/20/05


